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TO: ROTARY CLUB PRESIDENTS
and other interested parties

RE: PROJECT FREE ENTERPRISE
District-wide committee meeting

PURPOSE: Organize the next project

MEETING: 7 PM, Oct. 1st
Hilton Nasa One
Admiral Ballroom C

Dear Rotarians:

Project Free Enterprise has sent two teams of business people to Hungary
and Poland to give seminars about the principles of small business in a free
market economy. These have been greatly appreciated and very successful.
We plan to continue with another team.

Presently we do not have an agreement in place as to where we should go
next. The project was featured at the World Conference in Florida and several
new possibilities emerged from that.

What is before us now is to decide the direction we want to go, what the
budget will be, and to get organized to do the next project.

This district committee is operating under its fourth district governor.
It could not have accomplished its first two teams if we had not had the
support of the governor and the clubs in the district — both financially
and in terms of volunteers.

This is a very interesting and rewarding avenue of service and we are
hoping that the new club presidents will support us by:

(1) Announcing our meetings
(2) Sending a club representative
(3) Including us in their international service budget

The first meeting will have a presentation by David Barr about the pre-
vious teams and the project idea. We will discuss contacts with other parts
of.the world — and plan to make some decisions.

There is a slide presentation on this project available for club programs.
If your club is interested, contact Wanda Ellis at 422-5688. Any questions
may be directed to ̂ rVject director David Taylor at 332-6513. We hope to see
a big turnout at/jthip {organizational meeting.

Dr. David Taylor
Director, Project Free Enterprise
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